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Webinar - 18th August 

 

Flynn Gold Limited (ASX: FG1, “Flynn” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce its 

participation in the Port Jackson Securities Webinar to be held on 18th August at 11:00am 

(AEST). 

 

The online webinar is free to attend and can be viewed via GoToWebinar at: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1856060706861778957?source=Flynn+Gold   

 

Key topics to be discussed include the Company’s ongoing exploration program in Tasmania 

in particular the flagship Golden Ridge IRGS project in NE Tasmania. 

 

To access further details of event and to register for free, copy and paste the link below into 

your internet browser: 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1856060706861778957?source=Flynn+Gold   

 

Approved by the Board of Flynn Gold Limited. 

 

For more information: 
Mathew Watkins 
Company Secretary 

+61 3 9692 7222 

info@flynngold.com.au 

Victoria Humphries 
Media & Investor Relations 

+61 (0) 431 151 676 

victoria@nwrcommunications.com.au 
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